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Split Club  
Jackpot is $161.00 
 
Lion Dave drew the nine of clubs 
at our last meeting.  The Lion 
who draws the ace of hearts will 
win the pot.  

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

 

Wednesday December 14th 

Lions Christmas Party 
Buffalo Launch Club  

Cocktails 6:00PM Dinner 7PM 

 November 14th was 

celebrated at Lions 

International World 

Diabetes Awareness 

Day.  In honor of it, 

the Peace Bridge 

Commission lit up the 

bridge in blue at our 

request. 

 

Lion Tom W. 

Lions, 

I wish you and your family a Merry Christmas.  As a 

club we are blessed by family, friends and those we 

serve with to help those in need.  Our community is 

fortunate to have and support many organizations 

that provide need during the holidays.  Notably, our 

annual Lion's Christmas party that supports our 

Grand Island Neighbor's Foundation. 

 

From my home to yours, Marla and I wish you a safe and healthy 

holiday season..  

Lion President Dick 

Lions, It’s “Snowbird Season” and volunteers are needed to 

deliver Meals on Wheels on  the first and third Fridays 

while some members are away. If you can step up please 

contact Lion Paul Krupa or Annette Lobl. 

Lions Pins needed- If anyone want to donate their pins and save the club some 
money we arew in need of these pins: 
 Past President, Directors and Secretary. 
 Any Lion pins can be turned in and I will add to the pins we have in our inven-
tory already. 
Lion Secretary Kelly 
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Corina Labin Director of One Island-One Team a community coalition task group whose goal is to reduce underage substance 
abuse was the guest speaker at our Lions Club November 9th meeting  Corina reviewed the history of the coalition that had 
been established approximately 10 years ago.    The coalition wants to promote education to GI families and kids to help them 
make better choices.  The coalition is entirely run by volunteers, there is no working budget save the occasional mini grant. 
The coalition is active in community events to develop community awareness.  Contact Corina if you would like to help or at-
tend meetings, which are the 3rd Thursday of the month in the Professional Development Room in the High School.  Email; 
clabin@oiot.gmail.com  



Thanks to Lions  Tom Rusert,  Dick 
Crawford, Kelly McGarvey,  Donna 
Lavallee and Tom Witkowski for contri-
butions to this newsletter. The deadline 
for the January Newsletter is Tuesday 
December 27th. If you have material 
for the newsletter, you can e-mail it to 
Lion Dave Chervinsky, the editor/
publisher, at: 
 grandislandliodave@gmail.com.  
Visit us at:    

www.gilions.com. 
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Pictures from our 60th 

Anniversary Party 

courtesy of Lion Tom 

Witkowski. 

I have raffle tickets for 
the Super Bowl 51 
package raffle benefit-
ing the Brandel-
Murphy Youth Founda-
tion. There are also ten 
cash prizes ranging 
from $250 to $2,000 
ready for you to win.  
We have been suc-
cessful in obtaining 
$4,000 in matching 
funds for the Miracle 
League Playground 
and for our own Spe-
cial Kids' Picnic. Con-
tact me to purchase 
your tickets. 
– Lion Tom Witowski 
716-909-1862 

Robert Goulding  

Robert Christmann   

Norman Hahn  


